
Shout for Joy! 
A musical showcase featuring  

Kindergarten through 3rd Grade 

Monday, March 19th at 6:00pm 
at St. Joseph Catholic School 

 

Students may wear colorful accessories 
such as shoes or hair accessories. 

If you have any further questions regarding attire, 
please contact Mrs. Ferree at  

nferree@stjosephschoolpekin.com

Every student in Kindergarten  
through 3rd Grade should wear: 

★ His/her Walk-a-thon T-shirt from this school year 
★ School appropriate jeans 
★ Close toed shoes or sneakers 


